
Jackie Henderson U> -ID-IS

From: Brent A. Simer <brentsimer@gmail.corn>
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 11:39 AM
To: Jackie Henderson; Brent Simer
Subject: Re: BFAAC

Hi Jackie -

I hope you are doing well and I appreciate the City accepting my late application to continue serving
on BFAAC. Unfortunately, I am writing to request that my name be respectfully removed from
consideration during tonight's City Council meeting. I will be relocating out of the Alexandria area
this summer and it wouldn't make sense for me to continue in this appointed position. I sincerely
apologize for the late notice.

I will communicate this decision to BFAAC shortly.

I appreciate all your help over the past couple years. I have very much enjoyed serving on BFAAC and
thank the City of Alexandria for providing me with such a valuable opportunity.

Best regards,

Brent

On Wed, May 27, 2015 at 4:22 PM, Jackie Henderson <Jackie.Henderson@alexandriava.aov> wrote:

From: Brent A. Simer [mailto:brentsimer@qmail.coml
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2015 4:18 PM

To: Jackie Henderson
Subject: Re: BFAAC


